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A Message from Governors 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of St Joseph’s 

The last few weeks of this term are always exciting in school. The season of Advent 

prepares us to celebrate Christmas and the joy of Jesus’ birth. 

The children and staff have worked so hard to share this joy with us through their 

amazing story telling and performances. Thank you so much to all of you who have 

given your time, skills and support to make this a wonderful experience for the 

children. 

It has been even more special this year as we have been able to bring our whole 

school community together in church. The children have also taken the Christmas 

message, through song, to our friends in the wider community. 

We would like to wish you and your families a Christmas filled with 

hope, joy, love and peace. 
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